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WQ.319/2019 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HOME AFFAIRS   

BY DEPUTY M.R. LE HEGARAT OF ST. HELIER  

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 16th JULY 2019 

 

 

Question 
 

Further to the advertising of the post of Chief Officer of the States of Jersey Police and to the Minister’s 

response to Oral Question 153/2019, in which he stated that “independent technical advice” will be 

provided to the interview panel, will the Minister state what salary band will apply to the position and 

confirm that the technical advice will be provided from outside the Island and not from the Director General 

or anyone else from the Department of Justice and Home Affairs? 

 

 

Answer 
 

I can confirm that the salary that will apply to the position of the Chief Officer of the States of Jersey Police 

will be a negotiated spot salary in the range of £93000 – £140,000 (tier 2 equivalent). 

 

I can also confirm that the technical advice which will be provided to the interview panel will be provided 

from outside the Island and will not be provided from the Director-General or anyone else from the 

Department of Justice and Home Affairs.  

 

 

 

 


